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   Holy Family Catholic High School

  Virgin’s Lane, Thornton, Liverpool  L23 4UL. 

  Tel: 0151 924 6451  Fax: 0151 932 1417

  Headteacher:  Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH

Friday, 06 September 2024
Dear Year 13 Parents and Students,

I would like to invite Year 13 students and their parents to our “Introduction to UCAS” information evening on Tuesday 10th September at 6pm-7pm.

The aims of the session are to inform you about the University application process and to outline the support available to students, as they embark on the next stage of their academic lives. Parent support is crucial as the process will require parent input for financial information and of course in the decision making of this big step. We will also be outlining the expectations and upcoming key dates for Year 13.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish our Year 13 students well, as they begin their applications to university and look forward to meeting with parents on Tuesday.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Gillian Beddow
Head of Sixth Form
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
  E-mail: head.holyfamilyhigh@schools.sefton.gov.uk  Website: www.holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk

